
Advertisement for Clay Today: 
 
 
The Clay County School Board is considering the acquisition of 
property located on the west side of the north/south leg of County 
315 just south of Shedd Road, Green Cove Springs, Florida.  This 
property will be used for an Elementary School. The School Board 
will meet to consider the acquisition of this property at the School 
Board Meeting on January 15, 2015, at 7:00 pm and at future 
meetings as required.  For additional information, please contact 
John Merrill, Assistant Superintendent for Support Services, at 284-
6517. 

 


